20th November 2019

NOTICE

Dear Parents,

This is to inform that the school will get over for all students
from year 1 - 13 at 1.10 Pm today. This is to facilitate the buses
which will encounter heavier traffic than usual.

Parents who are picking children up may still do so at 1.40 Pm.
They will be kept safely in school

Thank you S



